Dear Rep. Dreiss-Tomkins,

On behalf of the Yakutat School District Board of Education and the staff, students and parents of this community I wish to offer our strong support for a resolution requesting the authorization/continuation of the Secure Rural Schools funding. This funding is crucial to the success of our students. SRS is the primary funding source of the City and Borough of Yakutat contribution to our school programs. Without this revenue we will be forced to reduce our teaching staff at a time when an increase is imperative.

Thank you for your continued support.

--

Ralph O. Crosslin, Superintendent Yakutat School District ralphc@yakutatschools.org Work: (907) 784-3317 Ext. 226

Cell: (231) 313-9215